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Hello all,

What a hard year for us all, and in particular a hard year for the survival
of small business - my thoughts are all with you and I hope you are doing
ok?

Thought to touch base with you in light of the recent Premiers announcement
of Victoria's Roadmap to Recovery.   I'm reaching out to all of CERES
ongoing hirers and checking in with you to get an update to see* if* you
will be resuming ongoing hire with us in 2020.

It would be great to hear back from all of you so I can plan accordingly
for the remainder of the year. *(Some of you have already let me know you
will not be returning for 2020)*

Also a small update in regard to 2021 MoU's, I plan on touching base with
you all at the end of November to see if you will be hiring a space at
CERES during 2021, and subsequently following through with MoU's if
applicable.  So stay tuned for that email.

Best wishes to you and your communities,

Cheers,

Cass

-- 
CERES Venue Operations Manager
CERES
p: 03 9389 0188  e: venuehire@ceres.org.au
a: Cnr Roberts and Stewart Streets, Brunswick East, VIC 3057
<https://www.facebook.com/CERES.Environment.Park>
<https://twitter.com/ceresbrunswick>
<https://www.instagram.com/ceresbrunswick/>

-- 
CERES is operating in accordance with the advice of the Victorian and 
Federal Governments to reduce the risk of transmission of COVID-19. 
*Many 
of our operations are able to run, as they are essential services such as 
food supply. Some of our services have shifted online. *
*Your support for 
all these areas is vital and we are so grateful.* *Visit the CERES COVID-19 
<https://ceres.org.au/ceres-and-covid19/> webpage for the latest info.* 

*Thank you for your ongoing support.*




